
 
 

 

Dear Parents 
 

KS2 SATS 

Our Year 6 children have worked extremely hard all year and we wish them all the best for next week as 

they take their KS2 SATs tests.  A reminder, that a hearty SATs breakfast is available for Year 6 in the 

hall from 8:20am. (Tuesday to Friday only) where this has previously been ordered (via the Parentmail 

link), free of charge. 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Daisy Collip  Forest Hall  Jake Cordes 

Year 1 Maisie Alexander Sophie Lister  Henry Dolman 

Year 2 Piper Moult  Ella Usher  Lottie Copestake 

Year 3 Hattie McLean Toby Coleby  Quinn Watson 

Year 4         All of Year 4 for their amazing parent assembly this week 

Year 5 Sacha Thornton Andres Valdez Ella Hatton  Logan Cooke   

Year 6 Lucy Smith  Elliott O’Connor Jacob Mussa-Beaumont 

              All of 6G for working so hard on their revision 
  

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 25th April:   
 

Gold Trophy 5W (100%) 

Silver Trophy  3S & 3W (98%) 
 

Attendance Ted 1C, 1H & 2CC (99.33%) 

RW (98.67%) 
 

Reminder - School Lunches 

A reminder that our next theme day lunch is a BBQ lunch on Thursday 18th May.  The children will be able 

to have a hot dog, half a jacket potato & sweetcorn/salad followed by raspberry ripple arctic roll for 

dessert.  Quorn hot dog, half a jacket potato & sweetcorn/salad will be the vegetarian option.  The deadline 

for ordering this lunch is Tuesday 9th May. 
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FREE - County Lines in Lincolnshire PACE Webinar 11th May 7:00-8:30pm 

PACE – Parents Against Child Exploitation have organised a free webinar aimed at parents to help them 

spot the signs of exploitation, particularly through County Lines and provide valuable information to 

increase their awareness and assist their decision making.  The event will take place on 11th May 2023 

from 7:00pm – 8:30pm. Please book vi this link:   https://LincolnshireParentWebinar.eventbrite.com 

to reserve a place. 

 

FREE - Ask Dan Anything for Parents 14th June 6:00-7:00pm  

Over two thirds of students surveyed in the LSCP 2022 Keeping Safe online survey indicated that they 

access their devices once they have gone to bed, and that many parents and carers don’t know anything 

about what they do online. The survey also showed when parents talked openly to their children about 

their activity online, those students were less likely to experience cyberbullying and more likely to access 

support.  We want to give you the information and tools to help you feel confident enough to protect your 

children and young people from online harm. Dan Hawbrook our resident ‘Online Guru’ will chat you through 

different apps, online trends, parental controls and any other burning questions you may have! Please book 

via this link - Ask Dan anything for Parents and Carers Tickets 
 

Do you find your child’s behaviour puzzling or frustrating on occasions? 

Angela Pinchin and Jacqueline Clark are planning another course titled ‘Understanding Your Child’.  We are 

sure all parents may benefit from this reflective course that covers relationships, managing emotions, 

reducing conflict, sleep, eating, anxiety, anger tantrums – and of course, boundary battles! 
 

It is a relaxed and accepting environment, suitable for anyone involved with children aged 0 – 18 and 

everyone is welcome. It will run on a Thursday evening from 6.00pm – 8.00pm for 9 weeks, commencing 

11th May 2023 to Thursday 13th July.  The cost is £27 (concessions can be discussed with Jacqueline) and 

this is payable prior to the course via Parentmail, or £3 per week, whichever you feel would suit you.  

Please let us know if you are interested as there are limited spaces.  If you would like further details 

please contact Angela Pinchin, Family Liaison Lead, by phone, or email 

angela.pinchin@bw.keystonemat.org.  Parents attending past courses thoroughly recommend it! 
 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne 

Superheroes Disco - Friday 12th May - have you booked your disco tickets yet?  Tickets are available to 

pre-order via Parentmail. Years 1, 2 & 3 is from 4.30pm-5.30pm, Years 4, 5 & 6 is from 6pm-7pm. Dress 

as you please – superhero costumes or accessories are welcome if children would like to wear them or 

normal party clothes. Entry is £3 per child which includes a drink and a bag of crisps. Glow sticks are 20p 

each, plus we will have some themed snap bands/bracelets and masks for 50p / £1 Extra drinks / crisps 

are 50p. Pre-booking helps us reduce cash handling and queues at the event but if you can’t order ahead 

you can pay on arrival. Please check the poster on Parentmail or Facebook for full details including dismissal 

arrangements. 
 

Thank you to all our volunteers so far, we do still need helpers for both discos, especially the later one. 

If you can help, please get in touch by email - friendsofwestfieldbourne@gmail.com or contact us via 

Facebook Messenger, letting us know which disco you can help with and any children who will be arriving 

with you including their class.  Please note - all children must be collected by an adult at the end of the 

event and no mobile phones are allowed. 
 

Coronation Bookmarks – we hope the children like their memento of this historic occasion and this 

practical gift gets put to good use too. 
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Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs McNab who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase 

as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.  
 

Bank Holiday 

A reminder that the school is closed next Monday for the Coronation Bank Holiday.  The school will re-

open on Tuesday 9th May. 

 

Atkinson’s Announcements 
 

Coronation Fun 

It was lovely to see red, white and blue across the school today along with the amazing crowns that the 

children were wearing.  The school council helped to plant a Queen Elizabeth rose bush to commemorate 

the day and we enjoyed watching the crown parade on the playground.  I would like to thank the Friends 

of the school for the lovely bookmarks, which I’m sure the children will cherish. 

 

 
Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 

 

 

EDAN Lincs Domestic Abuse Service   01522 510041  https://edanlincs.org.uk/ 

Providing support and assistance to men, women and children suffering, or fleeing from domestic abuse in 

Lincolnshire 

  

Healthy Minds Lincolnshire      https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-

more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire# 

Providing support and treatment for children, young people and their families, who are experiencing 

emotional wellbeing difficulties. 

  

Place2be  https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 

Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity working with pupils, families and staff in UK schools.  

  

MIND        https://www.mind.org.uk/    0300 123 3393 

Providing support for people living with a mental health problem or supporting someone with a mental 

health problem. 
 

Family lives    https://www.familylives.org.uk/    0808 800 2222        

Providing early intervention and crisis support to families. 
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